
Procedures for Membership Recruitment/Intake 



calendar days prior to the beginning of the new member intake process through the 
completion of the MGC Chapter Membership Intake Form. The Intake process will be 
halted until the intake meeting takes place. 

o Chapters failing to meet these requirements, and/or failing to notify Student 
Involvement prior to the Intake process are subject to sanctions. 

o New Member Presentation 
 If chapters decide to host a new member presentation, it must be done the same 

semester that the intake process was held. 
 The dates for new member presentations must be turned in with the intake forms 

in order to prevent any overlap in dates of other chapters. 

 

Statement on COVID-19: The health safety of ALL students is our top priority.  We each play a role 

in combatting COVID-19.  We encourage you to utilize virtual means for events, social-distance and 

wear masks. 


